
Ward 5 eblast 

Friday, May 3, 2024, 2:50 pm 

 

Beauvoir Road Update 

Beauvoir Road should be open for traffic by 5:30 this afternoon. 

Work connecting water and sewer lines near the intersection of Highway 90 has been 

completed and the final layer of asphalt will be completed as well. 

Please drive carefully if crews are still present. 
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